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HANO offices opening back up to the public Monday, April 4 
 

New Orleans (April 1, 2022) – As of Monday, April 4, 2022 The Housing Authority of New Orleans 
(HANO) is opening back up its corporate offices to the public.  All in-person meetings will now take place 
at the 4100 Touro Street office location in New Orleans.   
 
Housing Choice Voucher Program (HCVP) participants will enter the building on Senate Street. 
 
COVID protocols will be followed by HANO staff and any visitors to the HANO offices are advised to do 
what makes them comfortable in a post-COVID environment while indoors at the HANO offices location. 
 
Should the public or any HANO residents and HCVP recipients have questions, they may call the main 
HANO office number at (504) 670-3300.  The HANO offices will be open from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday 
through Friday. 
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